
S10. POLICE AND FIRE SCRUTINY

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services setting out a timetable for scrutinising performance reports from Police Scotland
and the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service and enclosing draft report formats from each
organisation for comment.

Council had delegated scrutiny of the performance of Police Scotland and the Scottish Fire
and Rescue Services in respect of their local policy and fire plans to the Scrutiny
Committee. It was proposed that each service would report quarterly performance at the
meeting scheduled for 8 August, 14 November and in February 2014 on a date to be
confirmed and that induction packs would be prepared for members in order to assist in
the scrutiny process.

Decision

The Committee agreed that Police Scotland and the Scottish Fire and Rescue
Service will report quarterly performance at the meetings on 8 August 2013, 14
November 2013 and in February 2014.


